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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Inquiry on Hazardous Waste Disposal

1 message

Ronnel Nolos <ronnelnolos@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 12, 2022 at 12:28 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Greetings!


This is to inform you that one of the schools in the province of Marinduque is currently having a hard time disposing of
hazardous laboratory waste. Some of the wastes can no longer be identified as they were accumulated years ago from
past laboratory experiments. As far as I know, there were no hazardous waste transporters and/or TSD in the island
province. In this regard, may I know what immediate actions should be taken to resolve this matter?


I look forward to hearing from you soon. Thank you very much.


Truly yours,
Ronnel Nolos



